A Notice of Budget Committee Meeting

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Illinois Valley Rural Fire Protection District, Josephine County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024, will be held at Fire District Administration Building, @ 681 Caves Hwy., Cave Junction, Oregon.  The meeting will take place on April 17, 2023 at 2:00 pm.  The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the public on the budget.  A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after April 12, 2022 by contacting the administration office at 541-592-3159.   

This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place.  Any person may appear at the meeting and discuss the proposed programs with the Budget Committee. This notice is also available at www.ivfire.com  
